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Crossroads Project.
1 message

lazvi@aol.com <lazvi1@aol.com> Mon, Jul 3, 2017 at 8:10 PM
To: alejandro.huerta@lacity.org

Mr. Huerta,
RE: ENV-2015-2026-EIR

| am a resident who is very concerned about the Crossroads of the World Development. This entire complex is
going to be a negative impact on our community. The good of it does not outweigh the bad, and that's why this
development can not be allowed to happen at all.

This structure is going to take away our much needed RSO housing in order to put in more luxury housing that we
don't need. The developers want to have 22 liquor licenses serving alcohol in close proximity to four schools.

The three proposed towers can't be anchored to the bedrock and really be secured to anything. This is a
catastrophe that the tax payers will end up having to pay for. Aside from that issue, earthquake damage will
endanger the tenants' lives as well as those of international tourists and visitors.

This community needs protection for the housing we can actually afford. We do not need developments that will
threaten our peaceful community with dangerous high-rises that we don't want. Please protect our extremely
needed RSO housing. Do not permit more destruction.

Thank You

Lazaro Villatoro.



